
Thursday 25 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Just to update you with the latest information from the Ministry of Education regarding ‘The Traffic 

Light Red Level’ for schools. 

All schools in Auckland remain at Alert Level 3 step 2, for the remainder of the year.  This means 

that our school will carry on as we are presently, where your child attends on a Monday/Tuesday, or 

Wednesday/Thursday, or attends 5 days per week as established under Level 3 step 1 (previously 

known as ‘The Bubble Classes’. 

This will ensure that we limit the level of cross-infection that could be present in a school. 

Thank you to the Option C parents who have collected their child’s belongings, as they will not be 

returning to school until 2022. 

 

Thanking you 

Sue Buckley 

Principal 


